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Comments: This letter is to OBJECT to the proposed improvements for Taos Ski Valley, #61390. 

This proposed action will negatively impact the environment, water quality, air pollution, wildlife  and  contribute to

heavy traffic patterns that must proceed through the narrow village of Arroyo Seco.

This is corporate greed at its most egregious.  TSV, Inc.  shows no regard for the serious detrimental

consequences that such devastation will create.

Add our names to those who OBJECT to this unnecessary and dangerous proposal and DENY any further

discussion of this stupid idea.

A gondola in the narrow chutes of TSV is ridiculous.  Thank you.


